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On July 22, 2017, we held a one-day Divine Principle workshop to prepare the participants to receive the 

holy blessing of marriage from our True Parents. We had 711 participants who gathered at the national 

stadium and among them 258 couples received blessing of marriage. 

 

Both peace ambassadors and bishops were inspired so much that they have asked us to hold the blessing 

ceremony for their organizations as well. Specially, Bishops requested for workshops and blessing 

ceremonies in their respective churches. The peace Ambassadors promised to support future events. They 

will go on to introduce God centered family value education in their institutions. 

 

All the foods and drinks including water for the day was contributed by religious organizations. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


